
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th October, 2019 

Year 2 Florence Nightingale 
 and Anti-bullying Workshops 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  
 
As part of our continuing topic work on ‘Heritage and people from the past’, we are 
hosting a special visitor from the Thackrey museum to run workshops for all Year 2 
children. The focus will be on Florence Nightingale.  
 
The workshops will take place on Wednesday the 13th and 14th of November 2019. 
This is an exciting opportunity for our children to see the past come to life and learn 
about what life was like in years gone by.  
 
In addition to this, the week 11th – 15th November will be ‘Anti-bullying’ week in school. 
During this week, children will be trying to ‘fill their buckets’ with acts of kindness. To 
link with this, we have organised an exciting workshop which will reinforce the message 
of maintaining positive friendships and will also look at what you can do if someone is 
being bullied. This will be done through an exciting story with animals!  

  
The total cost of the above interactive experiences will be £10.  
 
Please return the slip below, giving permission for your child to attend, and pay via 
Parent Pay no later than Friday 8th November, 2019. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Salim, Mrs Fox & Mrs Shafique 

 
Mrs Salim, Mrs Fox & Mrs Shafique 
Year 2 teachers 

 
Year 2 Florence Nightingale 

 and Anti-bullying workshops.  
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the above experiences and will pay £10 
via Parent Pay. 
 
I give permission for my child to handle the animals during the workshop.  
 
Child’s Name ______________________________________Class _____________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer___________________________________________________ 


